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79th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2017 Regular Session  
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Date:  3/14/2017 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Provides that person may not dispose of material or media that display Social Security number unless 
person, before disposing of material or media, makes Social Security number unreadable or prevents 
reconstruction of Social Security number. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Statewide 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have  

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 


